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Audit and Risk 
Committee Meeting 
Monday, 26 September 2022  
 

 
 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
AUDIT AND RISK COMMITTEE - MONDAY, 26TH SEPTEMBER, 2022 
 
I am now able to enclose, for consideration at next Monday, 26th September, 2022 
meeting of the Audit and Risk Committee, the following reports that were unavailable when 
the agenda was printed. 
 
 
Agenda No Item 
 
  
 11 Payment Transparency  (Pages 3 - 4) 

 
   
  [To receive an update on payment transparency.]  

 
 
If you have any queries about this meeting, please contact the democratic support team: 

Contact  Fabrica Hastings     
Tel  01902 552699    
Email  Fabrica.Hastings2@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Address Democratic Support, Civic Centre, 1st floor, St Peter’s Square, 
 Wolverhampton WV1 1RL 
 
 
Encs 
 

 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Fabrica.Hastings2@wolverhampton.gov.uk
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Audit and Risk Committee 
26 September 2022 

  
Report title Payment Transparency 
  

Accountable director Claire Nye, Finance 

Accountable employee 

 

Peter Farrow 
Tel 
Email 
 

Head of Audit 
01902 554460 
peter.farrow@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 
Report to be/has been 
considered by 
 

Not applicable  

 
 
Recommendation for noting: 
 
The Audit and Risk Committee is asked to note: 

 
1. The Council’s current position with regards to the publication of all its expenditure.  
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1.0 Purpose 
 
1.1 This report is to update the Committee on the Council’s current position with regards to 

the publication of all its expenditure.  
 
2.0 Background 
 
2.1 The latest position on the Council’s payment transparency activity is as follows: 

• The Council publishes its own spend data which is available on the Council’s 
internet site under Transparency and Accountability (payments to suppliers) 
and is updated monthly. 

• In addition, to the spend to date, the site also includes spend for each financial 
year. 

• Since last reported to the Audit and Risk Committee, there have been no 
requests for information from the public (as an ‘armchair auditor’).  

 
3.0 Progress, options, discussion 
 
3.1 We will continue to report back to the Audit and Risk Committee on the details of any 

‘armchair auditor’ requests the Council receives.  
 
4.0 Financial implications 
 
4.1 There are no financial implications arising from the recommendation in this report. 
 [GE/13092022/V] 
 
5.0 Legal implications 
 
5.1 There are no legal implications arising from the recommendation in this report.  
 [DP16092022A] 
 
6.0 Equalities implications 
 
6.1 Any equalities issues will be addressed as part of the process for the procurement of 

goods and services where appropriate, and as such will be addressed at that time. 
 
7.0 Schedule of background papers –  
 
7.1 None 
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